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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF CALIFORNIA 

Order Instituting Rulemaking to Examine 
Electric Utility De-Energization of Power 
Lines in Dangerous Conditions. 

 
 

R.18-12-005 
(Filed December 13, 2018) 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY OF 
PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY'S (U 39 E) 

2025 PUBLIC SAFETY POWER SHUTOFF  
PRE-SEASON REPORT 

Contemporaneously with filing this Notice of Availability ("NOA"), Pacific Gas and 

Electric Company ("PG&E") is filing with the California Public Utilities Commission 

(“Commission”) its 2025 Public Safety Power Shutoff Pre-Season Report ("Pre-Season Report"), 

in compliance with Decision (D.) 21-06-034.  

 Pursuant to Rule 1.9(d) of the Commission's Rules of Practice and Procedure, PG&E is 

issuing this NOA as the supporting material to the Pre-Season Report exceed 3.5 megabytes in 

size. PG&E is serving this NOA on the official service lists for Order Instituting Rulemaking to 

Examine Electric Utility De-Energization of Power Lines in Dangerous Conditions (R.) 18-12-

005 (De-Energize Power Lines OIR) in lieu of the electronic files. 

The public supporting material will be posted on PG&E’s website in a readable, 

downloadable, printable, and searchable format. To access an electronic version, please follow 

this link:  https://www.pge.com/en_US/residential/outages/public-safety-power-shuttoff/psps-

reports.page 

Confidential and public material supporting the Pre-Season Report will be filed with the 

Commission's Docket Office via archival grade DVD.   

If you have any questions about how to access these materials, please submit them by e-

mail to Kim Harris (K6CH@pge.com), Senior Legal Secretary.   
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Dated:  July 1, 2025 

Respectfully Submitted, 

By:          /s/ Kenneth Lee 
         KENNETH LEE 
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E-Mail: Kenneth.Lee@pge.com 

Attorneys for 
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